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12th January 2012,

Mr. David Brown,
45th Surf Street,

Chicago Illinois.

Dear Brown,

The Sunshine Group is organizing a charity event on 24th January 2012 to collect donations and raise money for supporting orphan children.  We are inviting most of celebrities from New York and also across the country. The fund raised will be used to benefit the orphans and in providing scholarships to poor and needy students.
The Sunshine Group had organized such events earlier also for funeral and health care expenses. Such events provides individual an opportunity who are willing to donate and help the society. The funds will also benefit The Chicago Foundation for Women, a cause committed in motivating women by providing them tools needed to support them. We will be organizing the stalls, you can donate through the purchase of accessories that you may need and we will contribute the funds for the cause.
Your attendance is your donation. Please join for an evening for a good cause. Looking forward to spending a good evening with you.

Yours Faithfully,

Chairman,

The Sunshine Group.
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